
Internship
Are you looking for a unique and exciting internship 

opportunity? The Center for Aquatic Mollusk Programs 
has several internships available for the summer of 2025!

Become scuba certified and help our 
field crew monitor freshwater mussels 

across the state of Minnesota!

Help our lab propagate native 
freshwater mussels and restore their 

populations!

To apply for the survey or propagation internship positions, search “mussel” at
https://mn.gov/mmb/careers/search-for-jobs/

(posting opens January 2nd)
To learn about our program and native freshwater mussels visit

https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/mussels/index.html
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